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Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station i
Rocky Hill Road

Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360-5599

July 2, 1997
j

BECo Ltr. No. 2.97.071

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk |
Washington, DC 20555 i,

Docket No. 50-293
License No. DPR-35

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Licensee Event Report Number 96-006-00

Dear Sir: l

This letter serves to notify you that Licensee Event Report (LER) number 96-006-00 for Pilgrim Station |
is canceled and will not be used. The LER number was intended to be used for a voluntary report. !

This letter is submitted in accordance with the guidance contained in NUREG-1022 (revision 1 draft 2) i

section 5.1.2. !

;

Please feel free to contact Mr. Jeff Keene of my staff at (508) 830-7876 if there are any questions
regarding this subject.

'40umt I
Nancy L. Desmond

'

O
Regulatory Relations Group Manager

DWE/dmc/9600600

cc: Mr. Hubert J. Miller
Regional Administrator, Region I

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'

475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Sr. NRC Resident Inspector - Pilgrim Station
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